

Bologna, June 4th 2021

Dear Mayor Tomislav Tomašević,

I've learned of your recent election as Mayor of Zagreb, and I wish to express my most heartfelt congratulations.

Zagreb and Bologna are tied by a Twinning Agreement undersigned in 1963 and I hope that occasions of fruitful cooperation between our Cities will arise in the next years. I wish you to reach important goals and send you my best regards.

Virginio Merola

W

W

Mr. Tomislav Tomašević Mayor of Zagreb Trg Stjepana Radića 1 10000 Zagreb